
 

File No(s). 21-0685 
 
HOUSING COMMITTEE REPORT relative to authority to release a Request for 
Proposals (RFP) for a new Affordable Housing Information System that will replace the 
current outdated system that the department has been using since 2008. 
 
Recommendation for Council action:  
 
AUTHORIZE the General Manager, Los Angeles Housing and Community Investment 
Department (HCIDLA), or designee, to release a RFP, attachment A of the HCIDLA report 
dated June 14, 2021 attached to the Council file, for a new Affordable Housing 
Information System, subject to the review and approval of the Office of the City Attorney 
as to form, assess the qualification submitted, and return to the Mayor and Council with 
contractor recommendations, funding levels and Controller’s instructions.  
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: The HCIDLA reports that there is no impact to the General 
Fund. The proposed funding sources for these services will be from a combination of a 
state LEAP grant and local Linkage Fee Funds. 
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 
 
Summary: 
 
At a regular meeting held on June 23, 2021 the Housing Committee virtually considered 
a HCIDLA report relative to authority to release a RFP for a new Affordable Housing 
Information System that will replace the current outdated system that the department has 
been using since 2008. After providing an opportunity for public comment the Committee 
approved the recommendations in the report dated June 14, 2021, as detailed above. 
This item is now transmitted to Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Housing Committee 
 
 
   

MEMBER VOTE 

CEDILLO YES 

RAMAN YES 

HARRIS-DAWSON YES 

KREKORIAN  YES 

LEE ABSENT 

 
KK 6-23-21 
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